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Appleton Police Department 
INTEROFFICE   MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 18, 2024  

To: Safety & Licensing Committee Chair – Chris Croatt 

From: Chief Polly Olson 

RE: Modification of Ordinance 12-127 – Action Item 

 

During the budgeting process for 2024, the Police Department submitted a proposal that involved changes to 

false alarm fees.  This proposal was ultimately approved by the Common Council.  These fees are specified in 

Appleton’s City Code at §12-127.  Despite the budget proposal being approved, no corresponding proposal to 

amend the City’s code to match the budget proposal was submitted or approved.   

The proposed amendment to §12-127 of the City’s code is intended to bring the City’s code in line with the 

budget proposal previously submitted and approved by the Common Council.     

Thank you- 

  

     


